
 

March 28, 2024 

 

Ontario Energy Board  

P.O. Box 2319  

27th Floor  

2300 Yonge Street Toronto,  

Ontario M4P 1E4  

 

Attention: OEB Registrar 

Regarding:   Chapleau Public Utilities Corporation 2024 IRM Application (EB-2023-0011) - 

– Decision and Rate Order 

 

Dear Registrar,   

In accordance with the Decision and Rate Order issued March 21, 2024, Chapleau Public Utilities 

Corporation has reviewed the Tariff of Rates and Charges set out at Schedule A and confirms that 

it is complete and accurate.  

An electronic copy of this letter has been submitted using the Board’s Regulatory Electronic 

Submission System. 

 

Yours truly,      

 

 

 

Ted Lyberogiannis  

General Manager 

110 Lorne Street South  

P.O. Box 670 

Chapleau, ON, P0M 1K0 

Phone: 647-588-7290 


